

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2018 ANNOUNCEMENTS

THIS WEEK'S EVENTS

DATE	DAY	EVENT	PLACE	TIMES

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

The cold weather is upon us. Students, please remember that no hats, beanies, caps, hoods or blankets are to be worn on campus. Thank you.

The speed limit on Pavilion Center Drive is <u>15 mph</u> before and after school. Vehicles must stop and remained stopped to allow pedestrians to cross the roadway when a pedestrian is crossing within a marked crosswalk or unmarked crosswalk at an intersection.

ACTIVITIES/CLUB INFORMATION

Attention anyone interested in trying out for softball. There will be an informational meeting on Tuesday November 27th in room 200 from 2:30-3:15. Please attend to get all the information you need to get started. Please see Coach Glass in the girls locker room if you can not make the meeting.

If you or your group ordered professional photos from the Homecoming dance and haven't received them yet, please pick them up from room 402.

SENIOR INFORMATION

All seniors, please stop by the yearbook room (215) on Wednesday, November 14 & Thursday, November 15 during all periods, both lunches, and right after school; to check your senior picture for the yearbook. We want to make sure that the correct pose is in our database. These are the only days that we will be doing this, please stop in and check. If you do not come in and the pose is incorrect, we are not responsible. In addition, Senior Ad space is still available. Please reserve your spot now. You can pick up one in the Activities Office or room 213.

Seniors, Jostens will be back to collect your cap/gown and graduation packages here at school on Friday, November 30th and Friday, December 14th during both lunches in the Theater lobby. Extra packets are available in the Activities office. Remember, prices will be going up soon. You may also order at www.jostens.com"

.